
 

  

  

From: LAURA JONOZZO   

Sent: 2024/12/09 10:41 AM 

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL]A-2024-0310, 37 Guest Street 

  

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

  

Dear Clara, 

  

My name is Laura Jonozzo and I own the property at 36 Clarence Street, which backs up to 37 Guest 

Street. 

  

This variance directly effects me as I am unable to erect a fence as the structure at 37 Guest has 

encroched on the property line. 

  

When the hole diggers were here for the new fence, they looked at the survey and said they could 

not dig because the structure was impeding the property line.  

  

I had been in conversation  over the years with many representatives from the city, mostly Melvin 

Ramkissoon. 

  

Just over the weekend, i was made aware of this upcoming procedure. I had not been notified at all.  

 Please let me know what my next steps are. 

Thank you,  

LAURA JONOZZO 

36 Clarence Street  

Brampton  

L6W 1S3 


